
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Website:    www.listerinfants.org.uk    If you require this newsletter in another format, 

        please ask at the school office. 

 

       19th June 2015 
     Respect for All. Learners for Life 

Outdoor Learning Day 

 
The children have enjoyed a day dedicated to 

Outdoor Learning today. They all had fun and 

completed lots of activities. 

 

                   

Y2 Girls to Holly Lodge 

 
On Wednesday 24th June our Y2 girls have 

been invited to Holly Lodge School to work 

with the Art Department. The girls will be 

working on a project to make a banner for our 

school featuring art work produced by all  

classes  during our recent Art Week. 

 

RM 

 
Can all reading books with labels on the spine 

please be returned to school. Thank you. 

Building Work 

 
We would like to thank you for your patience 

and co-operation over the last two days as 

improvements are made to the reception 

children’s play area. 

Nursery 

 
Nursery would be grateful for any unwanted 

costume jewellery for our ‘pirate treasure’. 

Thank you. 

Y1 Trip to Newsham Park 

 
Y1 enjoyed their trip to Newsham Park 

today, where they met with Kevin Curran, 

our local Ranger. They  did some planting and 

were looking at living things in their 

environment and animal homes. This 

enhanced their learning about their topic 

Changes/Plants. 

 

                 

Upcoming Events 

 
 

Tue  30th June        Sports Day 

                               Y1 am - Y2 pm 

                               (times to be advised) 

 

Thu  2nd July           Sports Day 

                                Reception and Nursery 

                                (times to be advised) 

 

Mon  6th July           Transition week 

                                (letter to follow) 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DIARY DATES 
 

 

Monday            Football                   Yinka 

                        Dance (Lunchtime)   Miss Kervin 

                        School of Rock         Mrs Mullock 

 

                        

                         

                        

                        

Tuesday           Children’s University Award                  

                        Ceremony at JMU Art and Design 

                        Building  

 

                        Staff Meeting 

 

                        Swimming Lessons Y2 

 

                        Glee Club 3-4pm 

 

                         

 

                        

Wednesday      Y2 girls to Holly Lodge 

 

 

                         Martial Arts 3-4pm 

 

 

                         

                        

Thursday 

 

  

         

  

Friday              Biscuit Day – RM to bring biscuits 

                         

 

                        Street Dance 3-4pm 

 

                         

           

ATTENDANCE        

 

 

       8th  June  –  12th June 

 

        RD      95.09%         

        RM         97.04% 

        1K          93.58% 

        1W         97.55% 

        2H          92.14% 

        2E          96.30% 

        AM         84.40% 

        PM          84.30% 

 

3 classes in green this week! 

         

Well done RM, 1W and 2E for 

great attendance! 

 

 

Our whole school attendance for 

the week ending 12th June is: 

 

         94.94% 
 

 

Art Club 

 
Art Club is cancelled on Monday 22nd 

June. Please collect your child at 

3.00pm. Thank you. 

Y1 

 
Y1 would be grateful for any dressing 

up shoes for their home corner. Thank 

you. 


